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Success is not
final, failure is
not fatal: it is
the courage to
continue that

counts. 

WHAT IS TO COME...

Team Spirit Shines in the 4th
of July Parade!!!

We are brimming with enthusiasm for what lies ahead.
Our coaching staff is dedicated to providing the best
training and guidance to our wrestlers. We have exciting
plans in store for the upcoming months as we approach
the start of season 24-25! 

PANTHER KIDS WRESTLING EDITION

We kicked off the month with a bang as we celebrated
Independence Day as a team! Our Panther Kids
Wrestling Club proudly participated in the local parade,
showcasing our unity and dedication. We are thrilled to
announce that our float decorations earned us an
impressive 3rd place in the youth section!!!
Congratulations to all of our wrestlers and parents for
your hard work and creativity with the float. We could
not have got what we did without each and every one of
you!!! THANK YOU

Last but least..... Mark you
calendars for the Season
Kick Off Camp and Season
24-25 Start date! Season
camp October 14th-17th.
Season Starts October 28th!

www.pantherkidswrestling.com

Welcome to the July edition of our monthly newsletter! We have so much exciting news to share with you as we dive into
the summer. Looking back over the past two years, it’s incredible to see how far our club has come. From humble
beginnings, we have grown into a strong and supportive community. Each one of you has played a vital role in our
success, and we couldn’t be more greatful. Together, we have created an environment where our young wrestlers can
thrive, learn, and develop essential life skills. 

Wrestling teaches you nothing comes easy.

Nothing in life comes easy, so you have to

work at it. -Mike Sullivan

Registration
is OPEN!!!! 
Scan Here


